
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Chris Robinson 
Director, Training and Industry Relations 
Emergency First Responder Corporation 
30151 Tomas St. 
Rancho Santa Margarita CA 92688-2125 
 
May 12, 2004 
 
Dear Mr. Robinson, 
 
Thank you for providing training information on the Emergency First Responder, 
EFR course certifications. The certification includes but may not be limited to 
CPR, First Aid and AED. The course has the welcome addition of infant, child 
and adult and allows us the flexibility to tailor the course to our audience for 
maximum effect. 
 
After careful review by our coaching staff we have determined that the EFR 
program meets or exceeds those offered by American Heart and Red Cross for 
our purposes.  
 
We are please to advise that EFR is now accepted by United States Association 
of Blind Athletes to meet any CPR/First Aid requirement that we may have. We 
intend to offer the course at our Coach Training Camp held in Colorado Springs 
this July. 
 
We are looking forward to using this course and certification to increase 
awareness and education of our coaches. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
____________________ 
Mark Lucas, Executive Director 
 
 


